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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   March 8, 2016 

 

TITLE: Approval of Out of State Travel  
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    

 

STUDENTS 
 

Travel was previously approved at the January 12, 2016 Board meeting for Robert Cannon, Phil Wagman, 

Susan Cornell, Ronnie Crider, and Pete Mason from Canyon del Oro High School to take 35 students from 

Canyon Players/Technical Theatre to Los Angeles, California, March 13-17, 2016.  Chaperones have changed 

and now include Susan Denton and Sarah Roethler. 

 

Travel was previously approved at the September 22, 2015 Board meeting for Rob Wolf, Kathy Floyd, 

Estefanie Lobo, Kellie Britt, and Phil Tilicki from Amphitheater Middle School School to take 40 students 

from Project Catalina to the Catalina Island Marine Institute in Catalina Island, California, March 8-11, 2016.  

Approximate cost of the travel was $16,000 but is now $16,400.   

 

STAFF 
 

Darlene Mansouri and Jayne Huseby from the District Offices request permission to attend the 2016 National 

Migrant Education Conference in San Diego, California, April 24-27, 2016.  Approximate cost of the travel is 

$3,061 and will be paid for by federal funds designated for staff development.   

 

Kerry Marnell from Canyon del Oro High School requests permission to attend the IB Language B Generic 

Training in Albuquerque, New Mexico, June 15-18, 2016.  Approximate cost of the travel is $2,339 and will 

be paid for by federal funds designated for staff development.  No school days will be missed. 

 

Glenda Arffa, Brockton Lange, Julie Ramsey, Corey Smith, Ann Elandt-Goolsby, Ben Bultman, Lisa Millerd, 

Christopher Boknevitz, Ellis Harper, Doug Woolsey, Matt Haverty, Carrie Hollman, Heather Griffith, Angel 

Willis, Megan Wolfel, Eric Rossi, Shawn Smith, Brandon Kuhn, Carrie Bejarano, and Jackie Beem from 

Amphitheater High School request permission to attend the AVID (Advancement Via Individual 

Determination) Summer Institute in Denver, Colorado, July 5-8, 2016.  Approximate cost of the travel is 

$34,120 and will be paid for by federal funds designated for staff development.  No school days will be 

missed. 

 

 BUDGET 

CODE 

KEY 

 

191-16-100-2210-511-6360 Title III Staff development, Wetmore, staff registration 

191-16-100-2240-511-6360 Title III Heads of Components Support Svcs., Wetmore, staff registration 

191-16-100-2210-511-6582 Title III Staff development, Wetmore, staff travel 

191-16-100-2240-511-6582 Title III Heads of Components Support Svcs., Wetmore, staff travel 

140-16-100-2210-510-6360 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff registration 

140-16-100-2210-510-6582 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff travel 

103-16-100-2210-281-6360 SI Priority & Focus Staff development, AHS, staff registration 

103-16-100-2210-281-6582 SI Priority & Focus Staff development, AHS, staff travel 
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_________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   
It is the recommendation of the administration that the above travel be approved. 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:                                                         

                                                            
_________________________________________________________________________ 
Monica Nelson, Associate Superintendent                                                            Date:  March 1, 2016      

 
 

______________________________ 
                      Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


